
From: Gush, Bob

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: Comment

Date: Tuesday, May 06, 2008 1:00:44 PM

Attachments:

I think you should wait to see how much the widening of I-5 from Delta Park 
south alleviates traffic problems before this proposal is acted upon.

Bob Gush  
Information Analyst  
Health and Human Services (State and Local) 

EDS  
Vancouver Technical Resource Centre (VTRC)  
7600 NE 41st Street, Suite 200  
Vancouver, WA. 98662 

Tel: 360-896-7775  
Fax: 360-896-7885  
E-mail: bob.gush@eds.com  
   
We deliver on our commitments  
so you can deliver on yours. 
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